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CARRIBEAN CIRCLE 
GENERAL MEETING 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 

11th 1996 
2:00pm

Room 103 of the SUB

-1996 Student Union Awards Applications -
Awards for outstanding Contribution to Student Life through participation in the 
Student Union. Anyone who has been involved in projects, positions, programs 
within the Student Union is welcome to apply.

Applications can be picked up Monday Feb. 11th 1996 in Rm. 118 of the SUB 
from Tricia Davidson, VP Student Services. Applications are due back to the 
above location by 4:30, Thursday February 29,1996. Keep watching this page 
for more reminders.

nr
BLUE CROSS CARDS 
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Elections 
Coming 
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2nd General Meeting 

SUNDAY FEB. 11th 7:00pm 
BE THERE!!!!

S.M.A.R.T. P.A.C.C. is Back!
To have presentations in your Residence, 

call Bryanna or Jeffrey @ 453-6900 before 4:00pm 
or call 454-5623 @ after 4:00pm.

Look foi more âinfirma Hi urn in mextt we@k#s

Student Union Elections are coming up!
Why not help out by being the Chief Returning Officer in 

charge of the elections!
The elections will be held sometime ir March, so the time's right! 
If you're interested, contact the Student Union in the S.U.B.,

rm. 126 or call 453-4955.All interested candidates 
should start preparing now University Affairs

So, it's budget time once again at the Student Union. Time for academic 
issues to be pushed out of the limelight during all the confusion around 
the offices. However, not here.

Some new developments have occurred in the area of committee work 
at the university. The current Enrollment Management Advisory Coun­
cil, otherwise known as EMAC, was created in 1993 to act as an advisory 
council to the Vice President (Academic) on matters concerning enrollment 
and retention management. This past summer, numerous members of 
the committee, including myself and one of our councillors, Anoushka 
Courage, participated in weekly meetings geared towards brainstorm­
ing the actual mandate of the committee. These meetings resulted in some 
firm terms of reference for EMAC, and have also developed into a re­
structuring of the committee by the Vice President (Academic), Lou 
Visentin. The new reconstituted committee will continue to have student 
representation, as always.

The upcoming year will see EMAC deal with issues of student reten­
tion at UNB. If you have ideas or are concerned about this issue or any 
other issues regarding academic affairs at UNB, please contact me at 
univaff@unb.ca or call 453-4955 at the Student Union office.

Chantale Walker 
Vice-President 
University Affairs 
UNB Student Union

Student Union main 
office is now closed 
from 11:45-12:30

- WANTED-
The Fredericton Sexual Assault Centre is look­
ing for women preformers for our "Coffee House" 
planned for March 15,1996, to
Celebrate International Women’s Day.

If you are a singer, poet or a story teller, and would 
like to come and perform at the Coffee House 
please Call our Office at 454-0460
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